
ANGEL’S HUB SCHOOL   

(An English Medium Co-Educational School)   

     ☏ 9571331047   

Welcome Back to the Studies………   
Dear Parents/Guardians,   

Greetings from Angel’s Hub School!!!  

We stand with you strongly in these challenging times and hope you and your family stay safe and 
secure. As we all know that effective communication between school and parents as together is 
responsible for grooming a child into a better human being. 
The school is going to resume the online classes of different subjects as per syllabus from Wednesday 
1st July, 2020.  Courses conducted in these classes in April and May will also be revised and the 
syllabus will also be carried forward.  But classes from July will not be repeated further. So, stay 

connected with the school's WhatsApp number and make sure to have your ward’s homework 
completed on time.  The school will soon start as per the official guidelines. 

Our staff has been working from home, preparing lesson plans and assignments for students to 
deliver the teachings in the most possible effective manner. 
Note: Please ensure that your ward has the required textbooks and notebooks as prescribed by the 
school and other required stationery items.  

Please try to manage a proper classroom-like space for your child away from the family members and 
home disturbances.   

Please go through this timetable as the online classes will be conducted according to it.  

Time-Table  

Day & Class   PRE-PRIMARY 

(PG-SR.KG)   
PRIMARY   

(I-V)   
UPPER-PRIMARY    

(VI-VIII)   

Monday   All Subjects   English Literature, Hindi, Maths   English Literature, Hindi, Maths   

Tuesday   -----   English Literature, Hindi, Maths   English Literature, Hindi, Maths   

Wednesday   All Subjects  Eng. Grammar, Hindi 

Grammar, EVS   
Eng. Grammar, Hindi Grammar,  

Science   

Thursday  All Subjects  Eng. Grammar, Hindi 
Grammar, EVS   

Eng. Grammar, Hindi Grammar,  
Science   

Friday  -----  Computer, GK, Drawing  Computer, GK, SST, Sanskrit  
Note: Parents are requested to feel free to give their valuable feedback and suggestion on the school 
mail id. If any student or parent has doubt or any type of issue, drop a call or message on 9571331047 
between 9 AM to 12 PM. We will be glad to support you. 
We are always committed to the wellbeing and development of our students and would continue to 
do so. At the same time, we also seek your support and look forward to your cooperation. 
Fees can be paid through online mode/ net banking as per the details provided. 
We pray for the world and especially for our countrymen to protect them from this epidemic.  

Thanks & Regards, 

 
Principal,  
AHS  
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